
As part of our continuing efforts to improve, refine our product portfolio and comply with UL 325, LiftMaster is 
discontinuing barrier gate operators with clutches, effective June 1, 2022. Please refer to the table below for a list of 
models being discontinued and recommended replacements.

Thank you for your understanding and we appreciate your continued support of LiftMaster products.

For more information regarding this update, please contact your LiftMaster Sales Representative or call our Technical 
Support Center at 800.528.2806. Please visit Partner.LiftMaster.com for a complete listing of our Product and 
Service Bulletins.

Product Bulletin

Date:    June 30, 2022
Update Number:  P2022-17
Subject:  Discontinuance of LiftMaster® Commercial Products
Products Affected: MA-DC-BBC3MC, MAST-DC-BBC3MC, MAT-DC-BBC3MC, MAT-DC-BBCH3MC, 
   MAT-DC-BBC3MC 

Models Being Discontinued Recommended Description

MA-DC-BBC3MC MA-DC-BB3MC

MA-DC-BBC3 MA-DC-BB3MC

MAST-DC-BBC3 MAST-DC-BB3MC

MAT-DC-BBC3MC MAT-DC-BB3MC

MAT-DC-BBC3 MAT-DC-BB3MC

MAT-DC-BBCH3 MAT-DC-BBH3MC

MAT-DC-BBCH3MC MAT-DC-BBH3MC
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